[image: ]01 March 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]Planned School Closure
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Due to the predicted adverse weather conditions for later tonight and tomorrow morning Riverside Primary School will be closed on Friday 2nd March 2018.
Please continue to check the Primary School website and our Twitter page, @RVSPrimary for further updates.

Yours sincerely,
[image: cid:C67D1F95-7AB0-4FC4-998E-3B6A30111DD6]
Mrs Sarah Kinnaird
Head Teacher
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